
TO RYS 
  LLP 

January 16, 2020 

RESS, EMAIL & COURIER 

P.O. Box 2319 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine Long, Registrar and Board Secretary 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

79 Wellington St. W., 30th Floor 
Box 270, TD South Tower 
Toronto, Ontario M5K 1N2 Canada 
P. 416.865.0040 I F. 416.865.7380 

www.torys.com 

Charles Keizer 
ckeizer@torys.com 
P. 416.865.7512 

Re: EB-2018-0270 and EB-2018-0242: Hydro One Networks Inc. MAAD s.86 
Applications for Orillia Power Distribution Corporation and Peterborough 
Distribution Inc. — Reply Submission Date 

We are legal counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One"). This letter is to advise the 
Ontario Energy Board that Hydro One will be delayed in filing its reply submissions in the above 
matters for reasons partly related to the coincident filing of Hydro One's reply submissions in its 
transmission rate application due January 17, 2020. 

Hydro One will file its reply submissions no later than January 24, 2020. 

Yours truly, 

Charl 4 Keizer 
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